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November 7, 2019 

 

Dear Parents of Grade 9, 

At the end of the previous academic year, 2018 – 2019, your child had selected options to study 

from this current year, based on directive 848 from the Ministry of Education regarding their 

IGCSE subjects.   

We were careful that all points of the decree were followed to ensure that your child would receive 

their equivalency at the end of their studies when completing their full A Level courses. 

I write at this time to inform you, if your child is not completing their full study for an A Level 

course, and your child does not want to study the compulsory Sciences or Humanities, we can 

apply Ministry Decree 199, that will allow your child to make changes in these subjects, i.e. 

Sciences, History or Geography as long as they are only completing AS Level {Grade 12 with the 

British curriculum}. This will come into effect for the second term of this Academic Year. 

However, if your child is fine with their selection of subjects, there is nothing more to do. On the 

other hand, if you would like to change options, do contact Mr. Vijay our Examinations officer 

on v.philip_wgp@gemsedu.com who will guide you and your child on the alternative subject 

options. 

  

Educationally yours, 

 

  

J. Calafato 
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